
 

 

TWINNING UPDATE (December 2022) 
 
Twinning Colouring Book 
 
The Pendle-Marl-Creil pages of the Twinning colouring book were emailed out to all 
primary schools in Pendle, along with information about Pendle Twinning Association.  
Pendle primary schools were invited to each have a competition where pupils colour in 
the 3 pages. Each school has been asked to select their best ones and forward them 
to us by Friday 2nd December 2022.  We will then collate them and send them on to 
Marl.     
 
Visit to Marl 
 
As notified, we have received a kind invite for Pendle Twinning Members to visit Marl 
from Friday 5th May to Monday 8th May 2023 inclusive.  The Mayor of Marl has 
arranged a meeting on Saturday 6th May where each twin town is supposed to talk 
about a future project.   
 
Hosting a Twinning Trip 2023 
 
The Chairman is planning to organise a Members’ trip to London in September 2023.  
Twinning Members from Pendle, Marl and Creil were asked to   
advise before the next meeting on 7th December if they wished to attend.   
 
Official thanks to David Carter 
 
Photo of the visit by the Vice-Chairman and Honorary Secretary/Treasurer to present 
certificates from Pendle, Creil and Marl thanking him for the tremendous job he had 
done as Chairman of the Twinning Committee for nearly twenty years was published 
in the Leader Times.   
 
 
 
 


